
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

21st October 2016 

Dear Parents 

It’s been a super end to term 1. I was proud of the learning that was celebrated in 
assembly this morning and impressed by all the skills demonstrated  by our 
learning champions. I thoroughly enjoyed the museum event on Wednesday and 
it was great to have feedback from the many parents who visited. I was also 
impressed by the resilience of our Year 5/6 football team, who played with great 
spirit despite a defeat in their match against Headley Park.  
 

Delicious smells have been coming from the community room since yesterday! 
We have been delighted to welcome the ‘Travelling Kitchen’ who have been 
cooking up a healthy feast with year 4, as part of Bristol’s Healthy City week.  
 

As well as lots going on in school, there have been some fabulous trips. Of special 
mention is the Year 5 trip to the Bloodhound project on Monday. We were 
extremely grateful to Deloitte for sponsoring this trip. You can find out more 
about the ultimate rocket-powered car at www.bloodhoundssc.com  
  

We have also had the life bus in school all week - please ask your children about 
the special learning they experienced on board! 
 

Have a good break; we will see you all on Tuesday 1st November. 
 

Sue Ramsay,   
Headteacher 

This week’s LEARNING CHAMPIONS! 

Term 1 finishes today. Term 2 starts on Tuesday 1st November. 

Year 1: Angel and Vega 

Year 2: Ibrahim and Handhala 

Year 3:  Gracie and Sakariye 

Year 4:  Safa and Muhudin 

Year 5:  Makayla and Sana 

Year 6:  Makini and Khadar 



Mums’ fitness at Hannah More!  Fridays 9.45-10.45   

Wednesdays 9-10 at Hannah More 

Come along next time for some ZUMBA! 

Learn sewing skills by making costumes for 

our Reception show! 

Wednesdays, starting 2nd November.  
If you did not register this week you 
need to come on Tuesday 1st at 2pm.  

NEW DATE!  

Thursday 3rd November 5.30 - 7.00pm 

Families are welcome at our bonfire 
night party, with shadow puppets, 
lanterns, sparklers and hot dogs.           
All children will need an adult with them. See you there! 

 

 

Tuesday mornings from November 8th  

Free refreshments, free creche 

Improve family relationships and manage children’s 

behaviour. For parents with a child aged between 4 and 



 


